
Hunstanton Town Council 

Minutes of the Finance & Property Management (F & PM) Committee 
held in the Town Hall Wednesday 13th November 2024  

This meeting followed on from the Highways & Byways Meeting at 6.37pm 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Present: Cllrs: Bishopp (Chair), Williamson (Deputy), Smith, Corby, Croucher, Ruston, Howard,  
            Kidd, Easeman & Barber 
Also Present: Town Clerk Jan Roomes 
   Members of the Public x 5 
 
 
1. Apologies for Absence   

Apologies of absence received from Cllr Carruthers, not on this committee. 
  
2. Declarations of Interest   

There were no members declarations of interest.   
 
3. Minutes - confirmation of   

The minutes of the Finance & Property Management Committee meeting held 11th September 24 
were confirmed and signed as a true copy. 

 

4. Community Centre Project 

4.1 No written minutes from the meetings held 17th September 2024 & 12th November 2024 were 

received.  Cllr Cribb gave verbal reports. 

4.2 Cllr Cribb gave a report on the way forward with the Community Centre Project.  Cllr Cribb to 

write minutes stating the the recommendations to go to full council 27th November 2024.   

Clerk advised this information would be required by Monday 18th November noon latest to be an 

agenda item for that meeting. 

    
5. Special Expenses 

Cllr Bishopp circulated the information he had received from BC relating to the Special Expenses 
breakdown of the Recreation Ground and advised he was awaiting further information on all 
areas Hunstanton residents were paying special expenses for. 
 

6. Allotments  

Cllr Barber gave a detailed report from the recent Allotments meeting and his proposed way forward.  

Cllr Bishopp thanked Cllr Barber for the work he was putting in to rectify the Allotments issues.   

Members agreed ( 9 for, 1 against) Cllr Barber to continue liaising with allotment holders, committee 

members and HTC to seek an agreed way forward. 

Cllr Corby raised concerns the Nolan Principles were being ignored as there was no balance of members 

attending meetings with Cllr Barber.  Cllr Barber advised moving forward he would be holding separate 

meetings with allotment holders, committee members and HTC members due to ill feelings between 

some. 

 

 

Meeting closed 7.07pm 

 

 
 
 


